منصة طريقي التعليمية

7. Modern criminals are using computers to help them commit crimes like identity theft

Read the following text then do the tasks below:

Every year, people throw away huge quantities of rubbish. In their daily activities, people generate many types of waste, including used paper, empty packages and food scraps. Homes, businesses and other places in the community all produce substantial quantities of waste.

Three methods of disposing of solid waste are to bury it, to burn it or to recycle it. Until recently, people often disposed of waste in open holes in the ground, called open landfills. But these open dumps were dangerous. Rainfall dissolved some of the chemicals from the waste, forming a liquid called Leachate. Leachate could pollute the soil, run off into streams and lakes, or trickle down into the groundwater. Some countries have banned the use of open dumps.

Another type of landfill is called a sanitary <u>landfill</u>, which is specially constructed to hold the waste material more safely. A sanitary holds municipal solid waste, construction debris and some types of agricultural and industrial waste. Once a sanitary landfill is full, it is covered with a clay cap to keep rainwater out.

Even well – designed landfills can pollute the soil and groundwater. And while capped landfills can be reused for some purposes, such as parks, they cannot be used for housing or agriculture.

Another solution is municipal solid waste composting. With this technique, all the solid waste that a community produces can be composted. This would dramatically reduce the volume of waste disposed of in sanitary landfills. One disadvantage of this type of composting is that heavy metals and toxic pesticide residues may be left in the compost.

Choose the correct answer:

8-open landfills are:

a)safe b)unsafe c)harmless
9-----is specially constructed to hold the waste material safely

a)open landfills b)municipal solid waste composting c)sanitary landfill

Match two of underlined words from the text to the definition below:

10- a site used to dispose of waste material by burying it and covering it over with soil

<mark>landfill</mark>

Read the following text then do the tasks below:

The law related to computer crime is changing very quickly. Modern criminals are using computers to help them commit crimes like identity theft and to make it easier to commit old crimes like theft or fraud. One issue that makes it hard to fight computer crime is that this type of offence is often more difficult to solve than traditional crimes because the criminals are invisible and their actions may be hard to prove. Another issue is that it is quite difficult to prosecute a computer criminal successfully because usually nothing is actually stolen or physically damaged.

In recent years computer crime has increased as the number of people using the Internet to buy things or to access their bank accounts has grown. This new type of business has attracted techno-criminals who order goods without paying ,or break into the computer systems of businesses and move money to their own account or send viruses which can seriously damage computers and the information they contain. These viruses can affect millions of people worldwide.

Criminals can use the Internet to plan crimes and pass on confidential information more easily than meetings or telephone conversations. Computers allow criminals access to millions of people whom they may persuade to pay for something worthless.

Answer the following questions:

1. What examples of old and new crimes does the writer give?

Modern criminals like identity theft and old crimes like theft or fraud.

- 2. Why is it hard to solve computer crimes? because the criminals are invisible and their actions may be hard to prove.
- 3. How can viruses affect computers? viruses which can seriously damage computers and the information they contain.

Find words in the text which m

- the crime of stealing someone' identity theft
- 5. the crime of lying or cheating t fraud



Rewrite these sentences about the text to correct the information:

6. New crimes are difficult to solve.

whatsapp/tel:0947050592

طریقیاه 🗸

I wish her music weren't too loud for me

25. I am not good at Math.

<mark>I wish I were good at Math.</mark>

_

VIII-Choose the correct words in brackets:

25. We're (running out of - keeping up with) space to use as landfill sites.

26.I'd like to live in a small (**peace**, **peaceful**) village near the sea.

27. You will have to **(do, make)** a special effort if you want to pass your exam.

IX- Correct the verbs in brackets:

28. I (play) football all morning.

have been playing

29. James was nervous because he (**never fly**) before.

had never flown

30. In each ten-year period from 1950 to 2000, over

a million migrants (enter) the country.

entered

X-Translation:

Translate the following sentence into Arabic:

31. Until recently, people often disposed of waste in open holes in the ground, called open landfills. حتى مؤخرا غالبا ما تخلص الناس من النفايات في حفر مفتوحة تدعى حفر النفايات المفتوحة النفايات النفا

Translate the following sentence into English:

32 _ تهاجر معظم الحيوانات بحث عن الطعام ولتربية أطفالهم

Most animals migrate to find food or to raise their young.

iviost animais migrate to find food of to raise their young

XI-Composition:

Write a composition of no less than 80 words on the following topic

Do you think companies should allow their employees to use work computers for their own purposes?

WWW.Myway.edu.sy

11- water that has been leached out from a larger object

Leachate.

<u>Complete the following sentences with information</u> from the text:

12-one advantage of municipal solid waste composting is reduced the volume of waste disposed of in sanitary landfills.
13-open landfills were dangerous because it pollutes the soil

<u>IV-Fill in the spaces with words from the list.</u> Use each word once only:

discovery_around_become_clouds_imagined

Galileo was starry-eyed a child. He often14....
himself flying through the15.... He was sent away
to school to ...16..... a doctor, but he did not learn
easily. His favourite subject was mathematics. He
believed that it could be understanding the world
......17.... him. At the age of eighteen, Galileo made his
first...18....... He was in a church when he heard a
strange noise.

V-Complete the following dialogue by writing suitable questions or answers. Write at least three words for each question:

19. a Why did you leave your village?

b. I left my village because I wanted to work in the

city.

20.a Was it easy to find work?

b. No, it wasn't easy to find work.

21. a How is your job like?

b. My job is very interesting.

22.a. How long have you been in the city?

b. for 2 years

VI- Rewrite the following sentences as required in brackets:

23. I can't sing very well.

I wish I could sing very.

24. her music is too loud for me.

whatsapp/tel:0947050592